
1

Sen. Chris Birch

From: Marina Lindsey <marinahlindsey@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, January 25, 2019 9:37 AM
To: Sen. Jesse Kiehl; Sen. Scott Kawasaki; Sen. Click Bishop; Sen. Lora Reinbold; Sen. Cathy 

Giessel; Sen. John Coghill; Sen. Chris Birch
Subject: Opposed to confirmation of Jason Brune for DEC Commissioner

Dear Senators, 
 
I am writing to ask you to oppose the confirmation of Jason Brune for Commissioner of the Department of 
Environmental Conservation (DEC). The citizens of the State of Alaska need the leader of DEC to make science-based 
decisions. Mr. Brune's prior work advocating the development of Pebble Mine would not allow him to make impartial 
natural resource development decisions on the behalf of Alaskans.  
 
Thank you for your opposition. We can do better for the State. 
 
_______________________ 
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